
2019 DPS SB&H Gerken $34,712 

June 11, 2019  

 

 Additional SCMR money is needed for the mill & fill project completed on the 

Anthony Wayne Trail in March-April 2019 

 Gerken Materials opened their plant early and specifically for this project, and 

provided insulated bodies to transport the hot mix from their plant to the jobsite.  

Without this, the project would not have been a success 

 The City of Toledo is in receipt of an invoice for $34,712 for hauling services 

performed by Gerken from March 18th through April 10th   

 The City of Toledo does have a current contract with Gerken, but hauling was not 

included; the amount will be exceeded this year and requires supplemental SCMR 

funds to provide payment for the hauling services Gerken performed 


